
‭NYE COUNTY SCHOOL DISTRICT‬
‭484 S WEST STREET  ●  PAHRUMP, NEVADA 89048  ●  TELEPHONE (775) 727-7743  ●  FAX (775) 727-7768‬

‭EXECUTIVE CABINET‬ ‭BOARD OF TRUSTEES‬
‭Joseph H. Gent, Ed.D. - Superintendent‬
‭Laura Weir - Assistant Superintendent‬
‭Genoveva Lopez-Angelo - Assistant Superintendent‬
‭Ray Ritchie – Chief Operating Officer‬

‭Bryan Wulfenstein – President‬
‭Nathan Gent - Vice President‬

‭Larry Small – Clerk‬
‭Leslie Campos‬
‭Chelsy Fischer‬

‭Chelsea Silva‬
‭Robert White‬

‭NCSD Volunteer Program Procedure‬

‭Please direct volunteers to complete the volunteer packet found on the NCSD website here:‬

‭NCSD Volunteer Program Procedure‬

‭The Volunteer Packet includes:‬

‭❖ ‭Volunteer Handbook and Acknowledgment
‭❖ ‭Volunteer Application and Confidentiality Agreement
‭❖ ‭Fingerprint Instructions and Civil App Waiver
‭❖ ‭Vector Solutions-SafeSchools Instructions

‭Please submit the volunteer packet to the NCSD Human Resources Office, including:‬

‭❖ ‭Valid driver’s license or state-issued identification card (front and back) and Social Security card
‭❖ ‭Money‬ ‭order‬ ‭in‬ ‭the‬ ‭amount‬ ‭of‬ ‭$32.75‬‭,‬ ‭made‬ ‭payable‬ ‭to‬ ‭the‬ ‭Nye‬ ‭County‬ ‭School‬ ‭District‬ ‭(NCSD)‬ ‭for

‭fingerprinting;‬ ‭we‬ ‭also‬ ‭accept‬ ‭credit‬ ‭card‬ ‭payments‬ ‭via‬ ‭My‬ ‭School‬‭Bucks‬‭for‬‭$34.07‬‭(there‬‭is‬‭a‬‭small
‭processing fee).‬‭NCSD is not able to accept a personal‬‭check or cash

‭❖ ‭Fingerprint Request Form after completing fingerprinting at the NCSO

‭Once‬ ‭these‬ ‭steps‬ ‭are‬ ‭completed,‬ ‭HR‬ ‭will‬ ‭create‬ ‭a‬ ‭volunteer‬ ‭badge,‬ ‭register‬ ‭the‬ ‭volunteer‬ ‭in‬ ‭Volgistics,‬ ‭and‬
‭notify the requested school(s).‬

‭Should you have questions about the volunteer process, please contact‬‭hr@nyeschools.org‬‭.‬

‭*All volunteers are required to be fingerprinted*

‭An Equal Opportunity Employer‬

*In an effort to ensure the safety and protection of our students and staff at all of our sites, a reminder and
updated volunteer paperwork was provided to NCSD Administrators during an Admin Meeting held on
December 5, 2024.
**To encourage parent involvement, Karen Holley is actively seeking grant funding to cover the cost for 
volunteer fingerprinting beginning the 2025-2026 school year.

https://www.nye.k12.nv.us/documents/parents%2C-guardians-%26-public-documents/volunteer-documents%3A-handbook-%26-application/81958
mailto:hr@nyeschools.org
Staff
Highlight

Staff
Highlight




